
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF ASHEVILLE 

 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Asheville (HACA) Board of Commissioners will 

hold their next monthly public Board Meeting on Wednesday, April 23, 2025. Work 

Session will begin at 4:00 PM, and Regular Session will begin at 5:00 PM. The meeting 

will be held at HACA Central Office, located at 165 South French Broad Avenue, 

Asheville, North Carolina, 828-258-1222.   

 

Upon calling the Work Session to order, the Board will go into Closed Session.  The 

purpose of this closed session is to consult with the Authority's attorney in order to 

preserve the attorney-client privilege pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. §143-318.11(a)(3). 

 

Upon return to Open Session, the Board will hold its regular monthly meeting.  The Board 

may also consider, discuss, and take action on matters discussed in closed session or any 

other matters before the Board. 

 

As this is a Regular Meeting, the Board of Commissioners will hear Public Comments. 
 

All relevant documents will be made available on HACA’s website at 

https://haca.org/board-meeting-materials/, as well as at the HACA Central Office, located 

at 165 S. French Broad Ave., Asheville, 28801. 
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